
 

 

BBPSRH/Parent/2021-22/144      23 February 2022                                       

Dear Parent, 

Hope you and your family is in good health.  The session 2021-22 is coming to an end.  The 

session has been unprecedentedly challenging due to the pandemic.  However, we could keep 

connected to our stake holders, thanks to the technology.  As we plan the coming session 

2022-23, we sincerely hope that the teaching learning environment will be back to normal, 

in the offline mode and the school will bubble with the cheer of students.   

Transport facility has always been extended to the parents to facilitate smooth commuting 

of students.  The school administration is planning to provide transport facility to the 

students from April 2022 onwards.  However, analyzing the prerequisites to provide a 

smooth transport facility, you are requested to note that the school will run buses only if a 

sufficient number of students opt to avail this facility and if it is financially viable to run 

the buses.  Number of routes and pick up points will be planned accordingly, after the receipt 

of parental consent. 

We are anticipating a high operational cost and a smaller number of users, hence it is 

important to note that the transport fee may be around Rs. 3,000/ - 3,500/- per month, for 

the coming session.  In case more students avail the facility, the monthly transport fee may 

reduce accordingly. 

A google form link is being shared to seek your consent for the use of bus facility by your 

ward.  Kindly fill and submit the same by 26 February 2022.  

A timely response from your end will be appreciated. 

 

Link: https://forms.gle/Q2ZqxJiSCaAoRk4MA 

 

 

(GEETA GANGWANI) 

Principal  
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